
   

 

 March 15, 2013 

 

Information Assurance Articulation Agreement Renewal 

 

The BS in Information Assurance and AB in Networking & Security Management articulation agreement with 

Lansing Community College is being revised and renewed.  The January 1, 2010 until January 1, 2013 agreement 

is not available to students beginning the program at LCC in winter semester of 2013.  The revised version of the 

agreement is in progress and will be posted on the website after it is finalized.  For information about what to take 

at LCC for the new agreement, contact the EMU IA program coordinator below.  Students who began this 

articulated program prior to winter 2013 may continue to follow the old agreement guide. Some course titles and 

numbers have changed.  Students should contact the EMU program coordinator for help in completing the 

program at EMU. 

 

Gerald “Skip” Lawver, Program Coordinator 

206D Roosevelt Hall 

734-487-3170 

skip.lawver@emich.edu 


